
April 1, 2020 

Falcon Heights Playground Closures 

As part of our continued commitment to the safety of our community regarding 
COVID-19, parks and trails are open to the public, but playgrounds and courts are 
closed. While using the parks and trails, please follow social distancing guidelines that 
were extended by the President until the end of April.  Thank you for the continued 
support, and if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Sack 
Thongvanh, City Administrator, at 651-792-7611 or by email at 
sack.thongvanh@falconheights.org.   

Stay Safe, 

Sack Thongvanh, City Administrator 
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